
Greetings from Turkish Airlines, Mumbai. 
  
We are glad to inform you that the TK Student Fare Levels (STU) have now been filed 
on your PCCs. 
This is a privilege we only give to some of our valuable travel agencies. 
  
To facilitate Young Students who wish to pursue their studies abroad , these fare levels 
currently offer certain advantages as lower fares, additional baggage allowance to 
certain parts of the World,  first change free of charge etc. 
  
We trust that you will only issue tickets for students and that you will take necessary 
action to instruct your sub-agents not to misuse inventory and not to make bookings for 
other segment of passengers who are not eligible to use these fare levels. 
  
We as Turkish Airlines are very vigilante for this and thus in order to avoid ADMs which 
would be raised to the ticketing IATA we request you to train your Sub-agents 
accordingly. 
  
Additionally we request that all docs (Passport copies, Student ID and Visa) for 
these student tickets should be retained for any query by Turkish Airlines. 
We can ask you to send these documents anytime for audit purposes. 
  
Kindly advise ALL concerned. 
  
Thanking you for your cooperation. 
  
Regards, 
 


